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11/23/08-11/30/08; vol. 2, issue 12 

  
Off City Limits 

 

Monday, 11/24/08 

Thanksgiving Eve Eve Eve Concert in the Avram Theatre from 8:30-10:30 p.m., brought to you by the Board of Finance. Enjoy the 

musical talents of Off City Limits and The City Strikes Back; free of charge for SBS and SBU students only. 

“Monday Night Football.” Come watch Green Bay take on New Orleans from 8:30 p.m. until 10 p.m. in the Tree House Lounge. For 

further details, contact Joe McGrann at x2-5071.  
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Season of Giving… This week, Stony Brook Southampton students are continuing a food drive to help stock local food pantries for 

the needy. Canned and dry goods may be dropped off at the Student Center with a box outside the Wellness Center by Tuesday. 
 

Tuesday, 11/25/08  
Hall Council Meeting, Amagansett LL, 7:30 p.m. Discuss event planning and what is happening in the residence halls and on campus. For more 

information, contact Office of Residence Life at x2-5114.  

 

Marine Biology Club, 7:45 p.m. Mattituck LL.  
 

Can Castle and Pie Relay. To conclude the food drive, the Hall Council is challenging everyone to a “can castle” building contest. 

Resident students can earn more “battle of the buildings” points and a Dunkin Donuts brunch for a future date. Then, watch your 

friends compete in a pumpkin pie relay/eating contest. All of this will take place from 8 – 9 p.m. in the Student Center Café at SBS. For 

more information, contact the Resident Life Hall Council at x2-5114 or hallcouncil.sbsouthampton@gmail.com.  
 

Thursday, 11/27/08  
Happy Thanksgiving!  
 

Saturday 11/29/08 
Cody Center Sibling Support Group.For siblings ages 6 to 18 of children with neuro-developmental disabilities. It provides fun activities 

along with the chance to share with others. The groups are facilitated by a social worker and a nurse who staff Suffolk Medical Home 

Network, a federally funded program providing care coordination, education and services to families of children with special health 

care needs. For further information, contact Lorraine Sawyer at 631-474-6489 or via e-mail at lorraine.sawyer@chsli.org. From 11 a.m. - 

1:30 p.m. in the Student Center Special Events Room. 

Sunday 11/30/08 
Hall Meeting in Southold. Attendance is required for all Southold residents from 7-8 p.m. For further information, contact Office of 

Residence Life at x2-5114. 
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If you suffer with Depression, you are not alone; more than 19 million Americans share your pain. Get the support and the tools you need to overcome or 

effectively manage depression. Join the Student Counseling Center Depression Support Group, “Finding The Keys,” which meets at The Student Counseling 

Center, Southold Hall, Lower Level, on Fridays at 11 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. The group is a confidential, safe place to gain support, share feelings, and learn 

skills to deal with depression. Call Ginny at x2-5069 or 371-6237 for more information, or to register for the group. 

Journalism Group Forming. Student Jessica Adamowicz led a meeting of approximately 10 student journalists last week, hoping to 

form what will become SBS’s first student newspaper. Help shape what will be the premiere issue. Contact 

JESSICADAMOWICZ@HOTMAIL.COM or Darren.Johnson@stonybrook.edu to get involved.  
 

The Name of the Paper? She also polled nearly 100 students on campus as to what the publication should be called. The winner? The 

Sands of Time.  
 

From the Café: Any student who needs meals over the Thanksgiving holiday must sign up at the Café for which days/meals they will 

be picking up. Also… The Café is running very low on its plastic tumblers. It would be much appreciated if students searched their 

dorms and returned them. And… Late Night Dinners begin December 2 and run Tuesdays and Thursdays 7:30-9 p.m.  
 

Book Buy Back will take place on December 16 at the Stony Brook Southampton Bookstore. One Day Only! 11 a.m. – 3 p.m. 
 

Please Note… The Student Services Office at Stony Brook Southampton will be closed Wednesday, November 26, and will not reopen 

until Monday, December 15. Anyone requiring Bursar, Student Billing, Parking Services or Campus Card assistance during this time 

should contact the appropriate Stony Brook office: Bursar – x2-9316; Student Billing – x2-2455 Dial '0'; Parking Services – x2-2886; 

Campus Card – x-2737.  
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President Shirley Strum Kenny made two trips to Southampton last week. On Thursday, she addressed students in a forum in the 

Café, discussing future plans for the growth of SBS as a model of sustainable education. Then on Friday morning, she was at 

Southampton Hospital helping announce a major partnership between Stony Brook and area hospitals. Story below.  
 

 

 
 

Southampton Hospital and Stony Brook sign affiliation agreement 

The Southampton Press  

To catch up on some previous SBS stories, please visit:  

http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/news.shtml  
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Contact Darren.Johnson@stonybrook.edu by Friday at 3 p.m. to include your news and events in next week’s edition of “This Week 

at Stony Brook Southampton.” Have a great week! 
 

 
 
Darren Johnson 
Media Relations Manager 
Stony Brook Southampton 
239 Montauk Hwy 
Southampton, NY 11968 
631-632-5088 
darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/ 
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